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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone on 
our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be added 
to the list you may do so on our website.

August 2, 2020

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
AND TOWN HALL FORUM

August 9, 2020, at 12n on Zoom

Join your Vestry for a Virtual Congregational 
Meeting and Discussion about our immediate future 
here at Good Shepherd. We will vote on our new 
Congregational Bylaws, which your has Vestry 
approved and recommends be adopted by the parish. 
You may review the proposed bylaws on our website. 
At the Town Hall Forum, we will describe what we 
have done thus far to ensure things run as smoothly 
as possible over the next few months, as well as invite 
your “What If?” questions so we can develop our plans 
even more fully. 
 
Zoom Meeting: Congregational Meeting and Town 
Hall Forum
 Time: Sunday, Aug 9, 2020, at 12:00n 
 
 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85352755745
 
 Meeting ID: 853 5275 5745
 Dial-in audio-only   
      Regular call in
      (646) 558-8656 
       Meeting ID: 853 5275 5745

Update on the Search for a 
New Rector

 

CHURCH OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD PARISH SURVEY
                          DEADLINE EXTENDED!
As we move forward with the process of calling a new Rector to 
Good Shepherd, the first step is to complete a Self-Study Survey. 
This survey will be used to gather data to be used to develop our 
Parish Profile.

We need your input. We need to know what is important to you 
and what ideas you have on how we can nurture our growth in 
Christ and deepen our relationship with God together. The self-
study will be administered through a Survey Monkey internet link 
emailed to you through constant contact. We will also have hard 
copies available for those who choose to have paper mailed to 
you.

Your responses will help to identify who is called to be the next 
Rector at Good Shepherd. Thereafter, the Parish Profile can be 
completed to be published and the Rector position posted to 
receive applicants. The Profile will describe Good Shepherd’s 
history, mission, goals, hopes and dreams. It will also describe 
the qualities our congregation seeks in our next Rector.

Please feel free to submit a separate survey for each member of 
your household. The more responses we receive, the better.
We look forward to your input and will provide a summary of the 
results.
 
Please complete the survey by August 9, 2020.
 Responses are anonymous. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YRCLSDB

Today all of the loose offering in the collection plate 
will be added to the Rector’s Discretionary Fund. 
This fund is available to help those in our community 
or parish that need financial assistance with utility 
bills. 	
Your donations are gratefully accepted any time. 
Please indicate  Rector’s Fund on your contribution 
envelope and the amount will be added to your 
charitable giving statement. Thank you for your 
support of this ministry. 



Friends of Clothes to Kids
Many things have changed this year but Clothes to Kids 
commitment to provide school appropriate clothing to low 
income or in crisis school age children, free of charge, has 

not changed.
Here at Good Shepherd we have always been generous 

with donations of underwear and socks, so for the month of 
August, as the new school year approaches, we are going to 
collect new packages of underwear and Socks. So please “ 
Drop off your Drawers and Sock it to Us” for the school kids.

Underwear sizes needed:
•	 Girls 14–16, Bikinis 
•	 Young Women 5-10 Bikinis 
•	 Boys S-XL, Boxers-No Briefs
•	 Young Mens 30 and up, boxers]
Sock sizes needed:
•	 Girls & Young Women 9 and up	
•	 Boys & Young Men 9 and up No black
•	 These items are also available on Amazon!

Worship with us online or in-person! 
Links to online worship are on our website.

If you gather with us in person, 
please note: 

+Safely distanced seating is the pews is 
marked with tape

+Masks are required
+Sanctuary capacity is 50 people. There is 

overflow seating in Kirk Hall on Sundays with 
services livestreamed. 

      
	        
	

Zoom....Wednesday afternoon Tea 
with Pastor Becky. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8830615732 

Tea with Pastor Becky
on Wednesdays at 3:30 PM to 4:00 PM. 

Join Becky online for a chat. Make a cup of tea or 
coffee and join on Zoom.

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45

This week’s readings…
2-Aug– Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud
3-Aug– 2 Chronicles 13-16, Psalm 125, 
2 Corinthians 9
4-Aug– 2 Chronicles 17-19, Psalm 126, 
2 Corinthians 10
5-Aug– 2 Chronicles 20-22, Psalm 127, 
2 Corinthians 11
6-Aug– 2 Chronicles 23-25, Psalm 128,
 2 Corinthians 12
7-Aug– 2 Chronicles 26-28, Psalm 129, 
2 Corinthians 13
8-Aug– 2 Chronicles 29-31, Psalm 130, Galatians 1 



Becky’s Retirement Reception
Friday August 28th

5-7pm
The Fenway Hotel Ballroom

453 Edgewater Dr
Dunedin, FL

We will be honoring Becky and Gus and gathering 
(socially distant) to wish them well and send them off 

in style! 
Due to covid restrictions reservations will be required 
and limited. Please call Sandy Kneen @ 727-481-4158 

to reserve your spot. 

Tech Team Needed!

Upgraded live-streamed services have been a huge 
blessing! In order to continue this ministry long term, 
a “tech team” is being formed to schedule and share 

responsibilities. If you are comfortable with using 
simple apps on a computer or tablet and interested in 

serving as part of this team, with training,
please contact Carey Cherivtch ASAP!

401-225-1889, carey@cogsdunedin.com



Celtic Kirk Service 
Saturdays at 5:00 PM

Come as you are. All are welcome.

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of July 26th
Simone
JoAnne
Hazel
Joe & Joan O.
Beth B.
Lisa
Tyson & Family
Larry
Janelle C.
Capt. Joseph Jacquemond
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Colette S.
Heather S.
Bill
Lin R.
Nancy
Our Country
Debbie M.
Jean V.
Tony S.
Ted H.
Sharon & Lew N.
Becky
Andrienne
Dan S.

Gail R.
Casey Webber Phillips 
& Family
Rod McAvoy
Bill & Ray
Tom Crook
Raajiv
Elena G.
Crisaida
Ed Bratcher
Those in the path of 
hurricanes 
The Week of July 19th
Dan S. 
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Bill
Heather
Cathy M.
Pat H.
OLP 1 & 2
Debbie
Colette S.
Rev. Glad McCurtain
Allen T.
Lynne & Eleni

Lisa
Tyson
Yvonne & Wayne
Sue
Tina H. and other front 
line health care personnel
The Week of July 12th
Lisa G. 
Art
Barb R.
Dan S.
Robyn & David
Josh
Allan T.
Maggie K.
E Bratcher
Mai Shang
Terry K.
Paul
Rowenda
Joe M.
Jesse B.
Abby
Channa
Jacob’s Therapy
Richard

Teacher & Staff entering 
uncharted territory in this 
new shcool year. Keep 
them and their students 
safe & Healthy. 

The Week of July 5th
Diane N.
Brittany with COVID
Layne
Gilberto Roman
Wanda 
Mildred
Dan S.
Josh & his Mom
Ray S.
Joe H.
Wendy F. 
The Week of June 28th
Rich D.
Dan S.
Baby William
Joy G.
Ron P.
Gail R.
Nick P.

Jesse B.
Addin
Aimee
The Week of June 21st
Maryellen T.
The Koplowitz Family
Jennifer P.
Dan S.
Jean V.
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Heather S.
Lou F.
Cathy M.
Kathy B.
Amy
O.L.P. 1&2
Angie D.
Pat H.
Nancy V.
John Powers & Family
Gail R.
Ted D.
Baby William
Joan O.
Ron P.

Celebrations
Birthday:
	 Aug. 3	 Jason Hopwood
	 Aug. 4	 Phyllis Sipos
	 Aug. 4	 Garry Lumm
	 Aug. 5	 Kevin Matson
	
Anniversary:
	 Aug. 7	 Noel & Angela Powell

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off 

in Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 3pm. 

	 Women of the Bible
Bible Study class in the 
Patio Room Sunday • 
August 2nd • 11:45 AM

Deep Waters next class 
   • Sunday, August 2nd
      at 11:30 AM 
   • Lounge [downstairs]


